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May 12, 2023 

 

 

To Teri Johnson, Mayor and City Commissioners, 

& To The Citizen Review Board, 

 

 

I am writing this letter to express my gratitude for being elected to serve 

on the Citizen Review Board for the past seven years. I have learned a 

lot about what our City Police Officers has to face on a daily basis, in 

which they do it with all finest, dignity and respect. 

 I have served on the board with some awesome people within our 

community throughout the years. I had the opportunity to travel to 

Albuquerque, New Mexico for the NACOLE training to gain insight of 

other Citizen Review Boards from around the country. 

At this time, I will not be seeking another term to serve on the board due 

to changes in my schedule that will not allow me to devote my time as I 

was able to do so in the past. 

Serving on the CRB will be an experience that I will never forget. 

 

Thank you for trusting in me to serve our community. It was a pleasure 

to do so. 

 

I pray that God will continue to keep our beautiful City of Key West 

safe. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Rev. Rochelle McEntyre, Pastor 

Cornish Memorial AME Zion Church 
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